
NOTICE  

This Notice is to inform you that the Cheyenne Housing Authority Board of Commissioners has 
opened the Public Comment Period for acceptance of comments on proposed revisions to the 
HCV Administrative Plan.   
 
To encourage new owners to participate in the Housing Choice Voucher Program, as well as 
encourage participating owners to remain active in the program, the CHA added language to the 
Administrative Plan.  
 

Recruitment:  
“Contingent on the availability of resources and approval of the CHA Board, the CHA 
may offer landlords an incentive when they lease up a new Housing Choice Voucher 
Program household.”  
 

              Retention:  
“Contingent on the availability of resources and approval of the CHA Board, the CHA 
may offer landlords an incentive when they renew the lease of a new Housing Choice 
Voucher Program household.”  

 
 
The proposed revision is available for review on the Cheyenne Housing Authority website at 
www.cheyennehousing.org or at the Cheyenne Housing Authority’s offices: 
  
   • In Cheyenne at 3304 Sheridan Street, Cheyenne, Wyoming. 
   • In Laramie at 1265 North 3rd Street, Laramie, Wyoming.  
 
Comments on the proposed Administrative Plan to be submitted in writing (US Mail, email, or 
hand delivered) to the Cheyenne Housing Authority before 12 NOON Saturday September 30, 
2023 to:  
 
Cynthia Keseru  
Deputy Director  
3304 Sheridan Street  
Cheyenne, WY 82009  
ckeseru@cheyennehousing.org 


